
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

 

Simon  5 

James  7 

Ruby-Mae 6 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Leon and Simon 

Columbia: Tia 

Voyager: Alfie and Scarlet 

Atlantis: Theo and Toby 

Challenger: Chloe and Allie 

Endeavour: Ellie and Ethan 

 

Fri 21 Sept Jeans for Genes 

Fri 5 Oct Harvest Festival 

Tue 9 Oct Discovery Workshop – Reading and Writing 

Thur 11 Oct School Council Elections Voting Day 

  Open Afternoon 

15-19 Oct Focus Week: Enterprise 

Tue 16 Oct Parents Evening 

Thurs 18 Oct Parents Evening 

  Y6 Healthy Eating Jamboree 9-3pm 

Friday 19 Oct Last Day of Term One 

22-26 Oct Half Term  

Mon 29 Oct First Day of Term Two 

Thu 1 Nov  Stories Around The Campfire (5-6pm) 

Tue 6 Nov  Maths Workshops for Parents (9.00 – 9.30) 

Wed 7 Nov  Maths Workshops for Parents (9.00 – 9.30) 

Fri 9 Nov Voyager Class Assembly 

Fri 16 Nov Challenger Class Assembly 

Tue 20 Nov Open Evening (6pm) 

Wed 21 Nov Discovery Workshop: Read with me 

Thu 22 Nov Endeavour Class Assembly 

Thu 29 Nov Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 30 Nov Decorations Morning 

Fri 7 Dec Columbia Class Assembly 

Thu 13 Dec Y1/2 Nativity 

Fri 14 Dec Discovery Class Nativity 

Mon 17 Dec Class Parties 

Tue 18 Dec KS2 Carols to Parents (9am) 

  Christmas Lunch 

Wed 19 Dec Last Day of Term Two 

  Carols in Church 

Thu 3 Jan  First Day of Term Three 

Wed 23 Jan Discovery Workshop: Stay And Play 

11 – 15 Feb Focus Week - Diversity 

Tue 12 Feb  Parents Evening 

Thu 14 Feb Parents Evening 

Fri 15 Feb  Challenger Assembly 

  Last Day of Term Three  
Mon 25 Feb  First Day of Term Four 

Thu 28 Feb  School Council Voting Elections 

Fri 1 Mar Columbia Assembly 

Thu 7 Mar World Book Day 

Fri 8 Mar Atlantis Assembly 

Tue 12 Mar Discovery Workshop – Read with me” 

Fri 15 Mar Red Nose Day 

  Voyager Assembly 

Fri 22 Mar Discovery Assembly 

Fri 29 Mar Mothers Day Market 

  Endeavour Assembly 

Tue 23 Apr First Day of Term Five 

Tue 30 Apr Discovery Workshop – Learn with Me 

Fri 10 May Year 5 Kent Test and Residential Meeting 

13-17 May KS2 SATs Week 

Tue 21 May Parents Evening 

Thu 23 May Parents Evening 

  New Intake Meeting 

Fri 24 May  Last Day of Term Five 

Mon 10 June First Day of Term Six 

Fri 14 June Atlantis Assembly 

Fri 21 June Challenger Assembly 

Fri 28 June Discovery Assembly 

  Mini-Festival  (3-6pm) 

Fri 5 July Voyager Assembly 

8-12 July French Residential Year 6 

  Focus Week: Activities 

Fri 12 July Columbia Assembly 

Wed 17 July  Sports Day 

Mon 22 July Moving Up Afternoon 

Tue 23 July  Leavers Assembly 

  Last Day of Term Six 

Swimming Dates: 

1/3/19—Y3  5/4/19—Y3 
8/3/19—Y3  26/4/19—Y6 
15/3/19—Y3  3/5/19—Y6 
22/3/19—Y3  10/5/19—Y6 
22/3/19—Y3  17/5/19—Y6 
29/9/19—Y3  24/5/19—Y6 

PTA Event Dates: 

5 October Bingo - 3.15 - 4.30 
10 October Film Night - 3.15 - 4.30 
7 December Christmas Fayre 3.15 - 4.30 
17 December Father Christmas AM 
8 February Disco 3.15 - 4.30 
15 March Quiz 6pm 
29 March Mothers Day Market - 3.15 - 4.30 
4 April Easter Hunt 3.15 - 4.30 
14 April Film Night 3.15 - 4.30 
5 July Summer Fayre 3.15 - 5.00 

Forest School Dates: 

Tuesday 18th Sept PM Challenger (Y5) 

Thursday 20th Sept AM Columbia (Y1) 
Friday 21st Sept AM  Voyager (Y2) 
    AM Endeavour (Y6) 
   PM Atlantis (Y3/4) 



Monday 17 September 2018 

  

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  

Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 

Last week parents had the opportunity to attend our 
“Meet The Teacher” sessions.  We hope that these 
were both informative and helpful for those parents 
who managed to attend.  If for any reason you were 
unable to attend and have any queries please find 
time to meet with your child's class teacher either  
before or after school. 

We had a good up-take of all extra curricular clubs 
which started last week.  Clubs registrations for this 
term are now closed.  Please ensure that for all     
after-school clubs that children are collected by an 
adult. 

This Friday is Jeans for Genes day.  All children can 
come to school wearing jeans and we ask them to 
bring loose change with them.  We will then aim to 
cover a pair of jeans in coins and all proceeds will go 
to this important charity.  Thank you in advance for 
your support in this. 

Most children took part in their first Forest School  
session of the academic year last week.  Thank you to 
all parents who ensured children came into school 
with additional clothing for these sessions.  These will    
continue again this week and through the rest of the 
term.  If you are unsure of what day the Forest School 
session is for your child's class, the dates are on the 
reverse of this newsletter. 

If you are willing to volunteer to come in and spend 
time with children reading at school we would be   
interested to talk to you about this.  Reading is        
paramount to a child’s development and reading 
aloud to an adult is a fantastic support for this.  To 
discuss this further please contact Mr Garvey or Mrs 
Bird. 

We are delighted to announce that Tilmanstone     
Salads have agreed to sponsor our Football team this 
year.  As a result they have supported us in the       
purchasing of a new kit and we eagerly await the    
delivery of this.  We appreciate the support from 
them fully and we look forward to providing you with 
some positive football news soon! 

 

During the last week of this term (15-19 October) we 
will have an Enterprise Week at school focussing 
around our “Possibilities” Curriculum Driver.  As part 
of the initial plans for this week we are hoping to have 
a range of professions come into school and talk 
about their line of work with the children.  We feel it is 
vital that the children are aware of all possible career 
opportunities available to them even at this early age.  
If you would be willing to come in and speak to the 
children about the work that you do please do get in 
touch with us. 

Last week, children should have come home with the 
latest book catalogue from Scholastic.  A reminder 
that this Friday is the deadline for all orders to be in. 

We have a fantastic new display in the hall courtesy of 
Ms Clarke based around “Random Acts of Kindness”.  
This is now full of many examples of kindness          
portrayed by the children of the school.  We hope 
they come home and tell you about these and      
hopefully you will get some random acts of kindness 
at home also. 

We ask that all parents of children in Year 6 come 
along to school this Friday at 2.40pm to hear about 
the process for applying for Secondary Schools.   

Tomorrow (18th Sept) the children in Years 1 and 2 
will be taking a walk around the local area as part of 
their “Our Village” topic. 

Finally, we will be starting to use a text service in    
order to communicate messages to parents. You will 
receive any updates and reminders from the school to 
the primary mobile number that we have on file. 
Please inform us as soon as possible of any changes to 
telephone numbers. 

 

 

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
There will be no Football or Top Trumps club on Monday 
24th September. 

TEAM POINTS 

Tilmanstone—128  Chislet—121 

Snowdown—90  Betteshanger—18 


